
 
 

CITY OF PITTSBURGH 

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT & BUDGET 

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING 
 

414 GRANT STREET | CITY-COUNTY BUILDING, FIFTH FLOOR | 412-255-2640 

ED GAINEY 
MAYOR 

JAKE PAWLAK 
DIRECTOR 

November 9, 2022 

 

The Honorable President and Members of City Council 
5th Floor, City County Building 
414 Grant Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15219 
 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 
  
Please find enclosed for your consideration a Resolution providing for the letting of contracts and for the 
use of existing contracts for the purchase of materials, supplies and equipment for City Departments, and 
the maintenance, repair, rental and/or leasing, rehabilitation, renovation, inspection or servicing of City 
buildings and facilities, and for any miscellaneous services in and for any City Departments, and providing 
for the payment of the costs thereof for the 2023 Fiscal Year. 
 
Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jake Pawlak 
Director 
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